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School Pictures

Wednesday, October 28*
*only if in-person school has 

resumed that week

Lifetouch Photography will be on 
campus to take senior portraits 
and school pictures of all grades. 

You will receive a packet later 
giving you the option to purchase 
prints. 

Follow us on 
Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/OBI.KY

September 28th was an exciting “first” day of school for those who chose to begin 
attending in-person. 

From the Guidance Counselor . . .

Parents/Guardians:
To check your child’s grades in 

Ignitia, contact Jennifer Monday to 
set up your parent portal.

jennifer.monday@oneidaschool.
org

Grades 9-12:
Set up your KHEAA account to 

track your earned KEES money for 
college! www.kheaa.com

Juniors & Seniors:
December ACT Registration 

Deadline: 11/20/20 
Register at www.act.org

Seniors: 
1. Did you complete the FAFSA? 
Colleges use the FAFSA to distrib-
ute financial aid. For more informa-

tion: www.studentaid.gov

2. It’s time to apply for college! 
Narrow your school choices and 
apply to at least two! Check your 

college website for scholarship ap-
plications and deadlines.



Meet the 2020-21 Yearbook Staff: 
Senior Alex Weiss, Senior Co-Editor 
Jami Grant, Junior Co-Editor Madi-
son Gritton, Senior Isabella Vallde-
peras, Senior Brayden Thomas

Around Campus

Jon McIntosh, Brayden Thomas and Ju-
liana Hawley practice social distancing 
while waiting to enter the dining hall.

Kiera and Lexi looked at the club 
options before signing up. In-school 
club options include: Esports, chess, 
walking, book, FFA, crafts, games.

The middle school agriculture class is learning about the care and 
training of rabbits .

Fall FestivalFall Festival
On October 15th, students and staff en-
joyed spending the afternoon playing 
games in the sunshine! 

The fall festivities began earlier in the 
week when Lower School, Middle School 
and High School students decorated hay 
bales at the school entrance.

The Kindergarten 
music class had a 
special visitor to 
help them learn 
about rhythm.

The 4th graders 
enjoyed tea and 
scones as they 
learned about 
British culture.


